Diverse and Empowered Employees of Portland presents...

Dr. James
Yamazaki

Dr. James N. Yamazaki, at the age of 33 in 1949, was the lead physician of the U.S. Atomic
Bomb Medical Team assigned to Nagasaki to survey the effects of the bomb.

From that time onwards, Dr. Yamazaki has charted the effects of the atomic bomb on three
generations of Japanese children, women, and men. He has shared his knowledge, experience,
and insights on other nuclear explosions in the Marshall and Bikini Islands, and elsewhere in
the world.

A Japanese American physician who fought in the U.S. Army during World War I,
Dr. Yamazaki, now 99 years old, is a retired pediatrician and physician emeritus at UCLA, an
anti-nuclear war activist, and a speaker throughout the United States and Asia.

Tuesday, November 17
Noon to 1pm

Portland Building, 2nd Floor Auditorium

Please contact DEEP at deep@portlandoregon.gov no later than Monday,
November 9, if you are interested in ordering Dr. Yamazaki’s book, “Children of the
Atomic Bomb: An American Physician’s Memoir of Nagasaki, Hiroshima, and the

Marshall Islands.” The publisher will sell to us at 40% off the $29.99 price
(hardcover).

For more information, contact DEEP at email above or go to the website at
www.portlandoregon.gov/deep
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